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On 28.03.2024 Pada Pooja ceremony was performed by Final year UG and PG students to the 

parents with the blessings of Yatiswari Saravanabhavapriya, Secretary of the college. Parents were seated 

in their chairs and their children sat on the floor infront of their feet along with the pooja materials for 

performing the Pada Pooja. Yatiswari Durgapriya, Secretary, Sri Sarada College of Education blessed the 

students and highlighted about the mothers of great personalities namely Swami Vivekananda, Mahatma 

Gandhiji and Veer Shivaji whose contribution molded them as legendry leaders. Yatiswari Thavapriya, 

Secretary, Sri Sarada Schools presided the Pada Pooja rituals by mentioning on the mercy, kindness and 

compassion of a mother towards her child. All the children have done the rituals as per the sequence 

stated by Yatiswari Thavapriya Amba. The parents as well as the children enjoyed the pooja whole 

heartedly. Finally, when the parents blessed their children by placing their hands on their children’s head, 

eyes of the parents, children and all audience filled with emotional tears. All the parents blessed their 

children from their heart. Parents and students shared their emotions as feedback and thanked the 

management for arranging such a wonderful-traditional-cultural-historical event.                                  

Prof.(Major) P.Chandrasekaran, Director, Sri Sarada Group of Institutions felicitated the programme by 

thanking the parents for attending the programme and by blessing the children all success in their future.  
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